
Dear Parents, 

It was lovely to see and speak you all at Parents’ Evening this week, I hope that the meetings were helpful.  

Thank you for supporting the poppy appeal and also the non-uniform day in support of Frosty Fest.  We 

have lots of lovely donations for the lucky bags and £70 to reinvest into the event on 6th December.  

Phonics 

We have been learning about the split u-e and split e-e phonemes this week and the year 2 children have 

been learning to read and spell words with the silent w. 

English 

We have been writing alliterative poems about autumn and we have started reading our new class text 

Tractionman, which the class have really enjoyed.  

Maths 

We have been exploring the 8 addition and subtraction facts this week.  

Other 

We have completed a mini-topic about Guy Fawkes this week. As well as enjoying gymnastics in PE.  We 

have started learning about materials in science and special celebrations in RE.  As part of this topic we will 

be thinking about the common themes between celebrations across all cultures as well as the differences.  If 

you have any nice photos or videos of special family celebrations please share them on Tapestry. We also 

had a visit from D:Side to talk to the class about online safety yesterday. 

Homework 

I have sent home paper copies of the maths and spelling homework for the week. Tests are Monday for Year 

1 and Wednesday for Year 2. 

Here are some online games to support their spelling this week. 

Year 1: https://wordwall.net/play/38052/426/611 

Year 2: https://wordwall.net/play/38052/272/910 

Lost Property 

Lost property is still a problem, please take time to check that you have all of the correct jumpers and 

hoodies at home and make sure that jumpers, hoodies, coats and ties are all clearly labelled.   

Events Next Week 

PLEASE CAN THE CHILDREN WEAR ODD SOCKS ON TUESDAY IN SUPPORT OF 

ANTIBULLYING WEEK 

TRIP 

Class 2 will be visiting Lotherton Hall on 14/11/24 for the Florence Nightingale Workshop.  We will be 

leaving school at 9:30am and we will be returning by 12pm.  The children will need to wear their school 

uniform as normal.  We will be back at school in time for lunch.   

https://wordwall.net/play/38052/426/611
https://wordwall.net/play/38052/272/910


We will be travelling by coach and the cost of the trip is £11.90 per pupil to cover the booking of the coach 

and the cost of the workshop. 

It will be a fantastic experience and should bring history alive for the pupils who have really enjoyed their 

topic about Florence Nightingale.  

Please pay and consent online using the SchoolMoney App ASAP.  (Thank you to the families that have 

already done so!) 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs G Dodd 

 


